
 
From: Jeff Eader   
Sent: Tuesday, April 19, 2022 11:39 AM 
To: Distrib- City Clerk <City.Clerk@cityofsanrafael.org> 
Cc: Victoria DeWitt  
Subject: My Support for Victoria DeWitt's Letter 
 
City Clerk, 
 
Please add my name to Victoria DeWitt's letter supporting the current configuration for the review 
board.  I believe that the omission of existing input from architects and so forth would severely limit the 
scope of review. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Jeff Eader 

 
San Rafael, CA 94901 
 




